
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 1 Parents’ Welcome Event 

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to the above event to be held on Thursday 19th of 

September at Dixons Sixth Form Academy, Douglas Mills, Bradford, BD5 0JD. 

 

Studies in education consistently find that parental involvement is one of the top contributing factors to 

children’s success in education. The parents’ information evening will be an opportunity for you to have a 

look around the academy and for us to meet you and tell you more about what student life will be like for 

your son and daughter whilst they study with us. 

 

It is our expectation, as part of the three-way-partnership between home, school and student, that all 

parents/carers will make every effort to attend the evening. Please complete the slip below to confirm your 

attendance.  If you are unable to attend, please get in touch with Mr McLaughlin prior to the event to 

arrange an alternative time to meet.   

I look forward to meeting you on Thursday 19th September, and working together over the next two years 

to secure outstanding results for our young people.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs Sadeia Afzal 

Assistant Principal Student Progress 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return to Mr McLaughlin in the Admin Office by Monday 16th September 2019 

 

Name of student_______________________________________  Check in group _______________ 

 

I will be attending the Year 1 Parents Welcome Event on  

 

Thursday 19th September 

 

 Please selct which talk you will be attending 

    

   5.00 pm – 6.00 pm 

   6.30 pm – 7.30 pm  

 

I cannot attend the Parents’ Welcome Event 

 

Parent/guardian signature: _______________________________ Name of attendee: 

____________________ 

 
 


